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MASS TIMES
Saturday	 4:00 pm
Sunday	 9:00 am

WEEKDAY MASS TIMES
Tuesday	 8:00 am
Wednesday	 8:00 am
Thursday	 8:00 am
Friday	 8:00 am

all saints
Catholic Church & School

Love God • Serve Others • Form Disciples

July 13 & July 14, 2024;
Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time

Psalm 85:8

I will

hear what God

proclaims; the Lord 

for he proclaims

peace.

Image: young-catholics.com

Lord, let us see your kindness, and grant us your salvation.

http://allsaintscr.com
http://facebook.com/AllSaintsCedarRapidsIowa
http://instagram.com/allsaintscr
https://www.youtube.com/@allsaintscatholicchurchinc9029
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Parishioners & Family Members on Active Duty: 
Matthew Reitzel

To add a name call Dan Alpers, at 363-6130, ext. 100. Names will be listed for four weeks
and may be renewed. >, Recently deceased will be listed for two weeks.

Today’s readings are about being chosen and sent. The prophet Amos was chosen by the Lord 
and sent to use his talents for the people of God. The Gospel recounts the story of the sending of 
the twelve. In the second reading, St. Paul reminds us that we, too, are chosen. For what have I 
been chosen? To whom have I been sent?

Please Pray for the Following People
(Why people want prayers isn’t important, the prayers are!)

Stewardship Corner

To help keep waterways clean and safe from pollutants, take steps such as using biodegradable 
detergents at home and in business and eliminating the use of disposable plastic whenever 
possible. Also, be aware that synthetic pesticides and herbicides can harm birds and insects 
that benefit agriculture.

A Weekly Tip on Caring for Our Common Home

Summer Scrip Schedule

To have your order ready to
pick up by:

Place your online order before
8am on:

Drop off your paper order form
before 8am on:

June 7 June 3 June 3

June 14 June 10 June 10

June 21 June 17 June 17

June 28 June 24 June 24

August 2 July 29 July 29

August 9 August 5 August 5

August 16 August 12 August 12

The All Saints Scrip Office will be closed July 1-28, 2024.

Online orders will be available while the Scrip Office is closed. However, “Pay Coordinator” and
“Ship to Coordinator” items will be delayed until the Scrip Office reopens.

Please contact Lori at scrip@allsaintscr.com or 319.535.3570 for more information.

�an�-yo� for supportin� Al� Saint�!

Please contact Lori at scrip@allsaintscr.com or 319.535.3570 for more information.

The All Saints Scrip Office will 
be closed July 1-28, 2024.

Online orders will be available 
while the Scrip Office is closed. 
However, “Pay Coordinator” 

and “Ship to Coordinator” items will be 
delayed until the Scrip Office reopens.

Summer Scrip Schedule
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Service to Others
Metro Catholic Outreach

Young at Heart Luncheon, July 17 - NOON

17
JULY

OUR WEEKLY NEEDS 

Instead of long lists of our needs each week, we will start to highlight the supplies that are most 
urgently needed. Please know that many of these are available by using our easy Amazon Wish 
List. As always, items may be brought to your church or delivered directly to our door during 
our office hours. We will always take any nonperishable food items still within the use-by date. 

Thanks for all your donations to help our neighbors in with food insecurities!

PANTRY NEEDS: Canned Soups (we are OUT), SpaghettiOs, RavioliOs, Canned Chili

PERSONAL CARE NEEDS: Toilet Paper, Soap, Shampoo/Conditioner, Pet Food

HOMELESS SUPPLIES NEEDED: Individual Fruit Cups, Hormel Compleats Meals, Canned Meat, 
Beef Sticks, Pudding Cups, Socks, Underwear, Summer Clothing, Wheeled Luggage.

 Come join the All Saints’ Church members for the Young at Heart Luncheon on Wednesday, 
July 17 at noon in the social hall.

The speaker for this month is Sarah Cunningham a graduate from Xavier High School in 
2020, and she then earned her BA Degree from Loras College in 2023. Sarah has been working 
since graduation in the Loras Admission Department and has joined FOCUS (Fellowship of 

Catholic University Students) as a full-time missionary. Sarah will be traveling this fall with the FOCUS 
team to the University of Wisconsin-Stevens Point to help college students grow in their faith and 
relationship with Jesus.

We all know that it is such an important part of our Catholic Church to help our children and young 
adults grown strong and continue growing in their faith. Come join us for lunch and hear about Sarah 
work with FOCUS.

There is no cost for lunch. Call a friend to attend and show your support of Sarah and her dedication 
to this important work. 

Giving a gift in your will to the church is not just for the wealthy. It’s for all people regardless if 
you live on a fixed income, are single, an empty nester, a snowbird, have school-aged children, 
or just won the lottery! It’s simple and will ensure your wishes are followed after you are gone. 
If you would like more information about leaving a legacy gift to All Saints Parish contact Tracy 
Huk at 319-363-6130 ext 111 or businessmgr@allsaintscr.com. If you would like information 
about gift planning, please contact our planning partner at the Catholic Foundation at  

563-552-0176 or CFAD@OurCFAD.org.

All Saints Foundation
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Today’s Gospel reading from Mark has five points of interest to take to prayer this week. The first one is that 
Jesus “summoned the Twelve.” We aren’t given any more detail than that, but I cannot imagine that Jesus 
summoned them by saying, “Hey, guys, come on over here.” Rather I am convinced that He called each of 
them, individually, by name. During his ministry, Jesus showed the importance of names. Just like when a 
person’s name is asked at the beginning of a baptism, Jesus called each of the disciples by name at the start 
of his ministry. Pope Francis emphasizes the significance of this as God “taking us out of anonymity.” Our 
given name is then married to the Christian journey very specifically as we are baptized in the “name of the 

Father, and of the Son, and of the Holy Spirit.”

The second point of interest is that Jesus sent them out two by two. Mary Healy in her commentary on the Gospel of Mark 
says, “A lone missionary is at risk of discouragement, danger and temptation; but a pair of missionaries can pray together, 
encourage and support each other, correct each other’s mistakes and discern how to deal with problems together.” Ever 
since Adam and Eve, it is clear that God’s plan for us is that we live, love and support one another in community. Jesus 
continues this in the sending forth of the Twelve in pairs.

Next, let’s reflect on the phrase “gave them authority.” It’s easy to rush past this, but let’s take a moment to unpack these 
three words. The twelve disciples were granted a share in Jesus’ divine authority to drive out unclean spirits in conjunction 
with preaching repentance. Healy comments, “The fullness of the Christian gospel, the victory of the crucified and risen 
Lord, can be proclaimed only after the resurrection. But [the disciples’] message, like that of Jesus, carries authority; it 
is accompanied by works of power that serve as visible signs confirming its truth.” So Jesus is setting the stage for the 
disciples to continue His ministry after His death and resurrection.

“[Jesus] instructed them to take nothing for the journey” except for a few essentials. Why? What is the point of that? Mary 
Healy focuses on the “poverty of their mission” in following Jesus’ instructions. In so doing, the disciples needed to rely on 
God to provide the necessities; were freed from distractions through the simplicity of their bare-boned lifestyle, and came 
to depend on the hospitality of others, which becomes an important part of the early Christian Church life.

Lastly, Mark’s Gospel has the disciples leaving on their mission. Their message? Calling for repentance from the people. 
Why this message and not expounding on the accolades of Jesus? Repentance (metanoia) is the life long call from God to 
turn away from sin and return to Him with a changed heart. We often use the word spirituality to describe our connection 
to God and the way of life that He calls us to. Missionary Oblate of Mary Immaculate, Fr. Ronald Rolheiser says in his 
book The Holy Longing: The Search for a Christian Spirituality: “Spirituality is not something on the fringes, an option 
for those with a particular bent. None of us has a choice. Everyone has to have a spirituality and everyone does have one, 
either a life-giving one or a destructive one.” We are all born with a spirituality - the innate desire and energy within us. 
Some can name it as our call to be in relationship with our Creator, God; some, due to a variety of reasons, know this 
energy, feel this energy, but cannot put a name to it. As Rolheiser noted above, our response is either life-giving and brings 
us closer to God or destructive, emptying us, little by little or all at once. This is very complex, though, and not as black 
and white as it sounds. As Rolheiser sums it up, “Every choice is a thousand renunciations. To choose one thing is to turn 
one’s back on many others.” And it happens almost every second of every day.

If we can name our energy as the desire to connect with God, then just like the disciples, we become aware that we are 
summoned at the beginning of Mass, we are fed and prepared by Jesus as we hear the Word of God, we are given strength 
and a share of the divine authority in the Eucharist, and then we are sent forth to minister to others. This ministry that 
God calls us to involves making choices. We have the gift of free will and God lovingly wants us to will Him because we 
want to, not because we are forced to. We are imperfect human beings lovingly created in the image of our maker, God 
which makes us an “oh-so-human combination of sin and virtues.” But what if we cannot name that energy within as the 
call to be in a relationship with God? To me, that makes the work that Christians do as we are sent forth each week all the 
more relevant. What we say and what we do has consequences reaching beyond just our own sphere in life. It touches and 
impacts others. Observing what we say and do should lead those who do not know God to seek him, to ask questions of us. 
As the song goes, “...and they’ll know we are Christians by our love.” 
Come to Mass this weekend (and the next and the next!) Our Triune God loves each and every one of us and calls us to be 
a part of the Mission. What will our response be and how will we invite more to the banquet?

Tracy Huk, Business Manager, businessallsaints@gmail.com

Everyday Metanoia
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Mass Intentions
Tues.	 July 16	 8:00 am
>	 DiAnn Stevens

Wed.	 July 17	 8:00 am
>	 George R. Benedict Family

Thurs.	July 18	 8:00 am
>	 John Thraen

Fri.	 July 19	 8:00 am
>	 Beverly Hagemann

Sat.	 July 20	 4:00 pm
	 Sherrman & Barry Families

Sun.	 July 21	 9:00 am
	 For the People

The parish office regrets that 
a Mass intention was mis-
spelled. The Mass on July 10, 
2024 was for Phyllis Brack. 

Scripture Readings
Week of July 14, 2024

Sunday:
Am 7:12-15/Eph 1:3-14 or 1:3-10/Mk 6:7-
13 (104)

Monday: 
Is 1:10-17/Mt 10:34—11:1 (389)

Tuesday: 
Is 7:1-9/Mt 11:20-24 (390)

Wednesday: 
Is 10:5-7, 13b-16/Mt 11:25-27 (391)

Thursday: 
Is 26:7-9, 12, 16-19/Mt 11:28-30 (392)

Friday: 
Is 38:1-6, 21-22, 7-8/Mt 12:1-8 (393)

Saturday: 
Mi 2:1-5/Mt 12:14-21 (394)

Sunday: 
Jer 23:1-6/Eph 2:13-18/Mk 6:30-34 
(107)

All Saints helps prepare and serve dinner at Green Square 
Meals soup kitchen, 2-3 times a month. Sign up to help 
at the link below or contact Melissa Peckosh (847-975-
1785 or missypeckosh@yahoo.com).

ALL SAINTS NIGHTS: 2nd & 5th Tuesday, 3rd Monday 
All volunteers in sixth grade and up are welcome. Sign up at: 
https://signup.com/go/vJYiFPm

St. Ludmila Christmas Market will be held on Saturday, 
December 7, 2024 from 9:00am to 6:00pm. Crafters are 
invited to join us as a vendor for our event! 

Contact Sharon Langenberg at tsbyslangenberg@gmail.
com or call/text at 319-389-5871 for more information 
and to receive a vendor contract.

The Scoop is back! Please join us for Root Beer Floats 
during the weekends of July 13-14 and July 27-28 after 
each Mass. Looking forward to seeing you! Sponsored by 
the Parish Life Committee.

“…and to dust you shall return. Gen.3:19” From the very 
beginning of the Bible God reminds us that one day we 
will all die. Have you thought about your final resting 
place?

Consider the beautiful, serene grounds of our Mt. 
Calvary Cemetery while you wait for the second coming 

of the Lord. Mt. Calvary Cemetery is a testimonial of our beliefs… our 
hopes… our faith… Sacred Ground. Stop by for a visit or call for an 
appointment.

375 32nd St Drive SE, Cedar Rapids. 319-362-4659 
email: crmt.cal@gmail.com

 

 

 

 

All Saints Nights at  
Green Square Meals

Crafters Are Invited To Join Us!

Save the Date

Burial Lot Purchase

7
DECEMBER
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Ministry Schedule
July 13, 4:00 PM Saturday

Sacristan
Mary Pat Wilkinson

Extraordinary Ministers
Riley Hoover
Suzanne Lammers
Ellen Mouw
Kourtne Powell
Mike Powell
Alison Prentice
Stephen Schmitz

Altar Servers
Jackson Keller
Megan Talyat
Lindsey Talyat

Lectors
Tim Nash
Kathy Ulrich

Hospitality Ministers
Sue Bright
Barb Lindstrom
Marcia Myers
Peg Schmitz
Brian Talyat
Lauri Talyat

July 14, 9:00 AM Sunday

Sacristan
Cate Biro

Extraordinary Ministers
Brian Conway
Chris Conway
Terry Goerdt
Stephanie Guzman
Dennis Mullarkey
Loesje Shema
Becky Weininger

Altar Servers
Kendra Beeler
Adalyn LaMere
Logan Weininger

Lectors
Gregory O’Connell
David Shema

Hospitality Ministers
Maureen Dale Ernst
John Ernst
Pete Rethwisch
Bea Rethwisch
Diane Weimer

Join in reading and discussing Jesus’ Alternative Plan: 
the Sermon on the Mount. We’ll meet on Wednesdays at 
6pm at church from July 10 thru August 28. 

When Jesus talked about the Kingdom of God, he was 
talking about an utterly different way of relating to human 
society as we know it. He lays out a blueprint for this 

new life in his best-known teaching, the Sermon on the Mount. Rohr 
goes through the teachings of the sermon, explaining the historical 
and cultural context of each verse and offering guidance for what it 
means for Christians today. The result is a clear, yet challenging look 
at the alternative plan laid out by Jesus for all to see.

Please contact Cate Biro with questions 319-721-3102.

Married Couples. Would you like to relive the 
excitement, romance and passion from your honeymoon? 
Rekindle that spark on a Worldwide Marriage Encounter 
Weekend. For more information call Denise and Greg at 
563-920-9419 or sign up at wwme.org. Upcoming dates 
are September 27-29 in Dubuque, IA and November 
8-10 in Holstein, IA. 

-Summertime Book Discussion

Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekends

Regis Class of 1979 45th Reunion.

Friday, August 30 from 5 pm to close at Iowa Brewing 
Company, 708 3rd St. SE, Cedar Rapids. And Saturday, 
August 31 from 6 pm to close at Knights of Columbus 
#909, 1620 E. Ave. NE, Cedar Rapids.

Please RSVP to Steve Mescher by texting 319-270-6607 or email at 
meschs01@gmail.com.

Save the Date
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July 14, 2024 • 15th Sunday in Ordinary Time • Mark 6:7–13

Two by Two
Jesus gathers his twelve apostles and sends them out two by two. 
He gives them authority to heal and drive out unclean spirits. He 
tells them to take nothing but a walking stick, the sandals on their 
feet and the tunics on their backs. If they were not welcomed in 
a town, they were to leave. The apostles cured many people on 

their journey.

Jesus sends his apostles out on a practice run. They are to preach as he preached. 
They will be anointing the sick and driving out demons. He deliberately sends 
them out in pairs because he knows they will need each other for support and 
discernment.

Parenting, too, is a job best done in pairs. It is an exhausting, frustrating, uncertain, 
business that can lead a single person to doubt his capability and sometimes even 
his sanity. If you are a single parent, get help! Find a couple of friends or relatives 
who will listen and help out. Connect with other parents who will listen, support 
(advise if needed) and champion you.

When there are two of you raising a child, learn to rely on each other. It doesn’t 
matter if both parents work outside the home or one parent is the primary wage-
earner, both partners should share equally in the job of parenting. Consult with 
each other often, making sure you provide an undivided front. If you disagree 
about a decision or position, discuss it in private.

Jesus tells his disciples that where two or three are gathered in his name, he is 
with them (Matthew 18:20). This is the distinct advantage of Christian parenting; 
we know we are not alone. Just as the apostles knew Jesus walked with them in 
their ministry, we know Christ is also with us.

Ask each family member to talk about the last time they needed help from 
someone. What did they do?

Family Ministry

Bringing Home the Gospel: Parent Reflections on the Sunday Gospels • Copyright © 2022 
Judith Dunlap. Published by the Pastoral Center, PastoralCenter.com. All rights reserved. Scripture 
passages have been taken from the New Revised Standard Version Bible, copyright ©1989 by the 
Division of Christian Education of the National Council of the Churches of Christ in the U.S.A., and 
used by permission. All rights reserved.

FAMILY RESPONSE

Ministry Schedule
July 20, 4:00 PM Saturday

Sacristan
Peg Schmitz

Extraordinary Ministers
Jean Bell
Andrew Lang
Mike Powell
Kourtne Powell
Alison Prentice
Daniel Prentice
Marvin Stallman

Altar Servers
Dylan Lang
Alexandra Lang
Caleb Lang

Lectors
Theresa Harker
Joan Murrin

Hospitality Ministers
Sue Bright
Ryan Donnelly
Daniel Greene
Barb Lindstrom
Marcia Myers
Tom Takes

July 21, 9:00 AM Sunday

Sacristan
John Michael

Extraordinary Ministers
Tom Amosson
Brian Conway
Terry Goerdt
Mary Jo Goerdt
Stephanie Klappholz
Bea Rethwisch
David Shema

Altar Servers
Lucy Klappholz
Eli Shane
Ellorie Shane

Lectors
Lynn Holverson
Todd Holverson

Hospitality Ministers
Jeanne Amosson
Tony Satariano
Chris Shimon
Maureen Wolf
Dave Wolf

What part of parenting do you most need help with? Where and how can 
you get that help? What do you want to remember from last week? What 
are you looking forward to next week? What are your concerns?

PERSONAL RESPONSE
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IMPACT
REPORT

I encourage you to read this report in full, not 
only to learn about what we’ve been able to 
accomplish through ArchdioceseOne, but also 
to understand the scope of our remaining 
needs for these beneficiaries, and the work 
that will be required to solidify the foundations 
of the church in the Archdiocese of Dubuque 
for the generations of Catholics to come.

Most. Rev. Thomas R. Zinkula
Archbishop of Dubuque
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CATHEDRAL of ST RAPHAEL

SCAN HERE
to read more 
about our 
beneficiaries

IMMIGRATION LEGAL SERVICES
In the past year alone, Catholic Charities staff has tirelessly 
served 1,250 clients in the Immigration Legal Services program, 
a remarkable achievement made possible in part by the 
generous support provided by donors to the ArchdioceseOne 
special appeal.

Since the beginning of the appeal, the demand for the vital 
services Catholic Charities provides has continued to surge, 
witnessing a 75% growth since 2019 beyond the exponential 
growth that had already taken place before the appeal began.

Events such as civil unrest in countries like Cuba, Haiti, 
Nicaragua, Venezuela, along with the parolees from 
Afghanistan and the war in Ukraine have only compounded the 
demand for Immigration Legal Services in the Archdiocese of 
Dubuque. These events have further highlighted the need for 
this ministry in more communities across the archdiocese.

Thanks to the generosity of donors to ArchdioceseOne, 
necessary repairs to the Cathedral of St. Raphael and its 
campus have been made to ensure the structural integrity of 
the buildings.

In Phase 1 of the project, which took place during the summer 
and fall of 2021, the old parking lot was removed and cisterns 
were installed underground to help redirect water away from 
the Cathedral church and rectory, helping to alleviate the 
issue of water pouring the basement of both buildings during 
heavy rains. Repairs were also made to the foundations of the 
church and the rectory during this phase. After work was 
completed underground, replacement of the parking lot and 
sidewalks commenced.

Phase 2 addressed repairs to the exterior of the campus 
buildings. Repairs were made to the bells and steeple on the 
Cathedral tower, replacing the sheet metal on the top portion 
of the tower. The new metal was then repainted to match the 
limestone on the lower portion. The Cathedral stained glass 
windows, particularly the ones in the Cathedral Center, were 
also repaired. Tuckpointing was completed to repair the 
exterior brick. This phase also saw the roof of the Cathedral 
being replaced on the Cathedral, Cathedral Center, and the 
rectory.

As the amount contributed to the appeal allows for the 
continuation of Phase 3, future work will include necessary 
indoor repairs, such as fixing damage to the plaster due to 
leaks in the roof, repainting, etc.

$2,443,894 

restricted to 
CATHEDRAL OF 

ST. RAPHAEL CHURCH 
AND CAMPUS REPAIRS 

as of 12/31/2023

$1,256,731 

restricted to 
IMMIGRATION 

LEGAL SERVICES 
as of 12/31/2023
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PRIEST RETIREMENT

SEMINARIAN EDUCATION

Between the kickoff of the ArchdioceseOne special 
appeal in the fall of 2019 and December 31, 2023, we’ve 
been blessed to have nine seminarians ordained as 
priests in the Archdiocese of Dubuque. Thanks in part to 
donations to the Seminarian Education Endowment 
during ArchdioceseOne, these new priests are not 
burdened with the tuition, or room and board expenses 
that come with studying at a seminary.

As we continue to pray for more men to consider the 
vocation of priesthood, and costs to educate our 
seminarians continue to rise, we need to continue 
building up our Seminarian Education Endowment to 
ensure that there are adequate funds to support our 
future seminarians.

Thanks to our archdiocesan community’s support of priest 
retirement through donations to ArchdioceseOne, we are 
pleased to announce that over $2.4 million will be allocated to 
the Priest Pension Plan over the next five years, along with a 
substantial portion of the unrestricted funds donated to 
ArchdioceseOne.

However, since the launch of the appeal in 2019, there have been 
some significant additional strains placed on the Priest Pension 
Plan, including a noteworthy increase in the pension amount to 
match the salary increase for active priests as well as other 
economic factors. This means that we must remain committed 
to seeking additional funds to ensure pension benefits for all of 
our retired priests now and in the future.

NEXT STEPS
Continue collecting 
pledges and recurring gifts 
to the special appeal, as 
well as accepting new gifts 
for the beneficiaries.

Communicate the 
ongoing needs of the 
four beneficiaries and 
their ministries.

Establish a plan to 
meet the remaining 
unmet needs of the 
beneficiaries.

Report back to donors the 
impact they have made on 
the beneficiaries of the 
appeal and their goals.

1

2

3

4

$2,421,796 

restricted to 
PRIEST 

RETIREMENT 
as of 12/31/2023

$2,922,185 

restricted to 
SEMINARIAN 
EDUCATION 

as of 12/31/2023
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INCOME | EXPENSE REPORT

SCAN HERE
to learn 
more ArchdioceseOne.org

Archdiocese of Dubuque
1229 Mt. Loretta Ave. Dubuque, IA 52003
563.556.2580

TOTAL EXPENSES              $1,401,180

CONSULTING 
COSTS

$949,433
PRINTED MATERIALS 

AND MARKETING
$298,269

FUNDRAISING 
EXPENSES

$95,978
CFAD 
FEES

$57,500
Expenses as of December 31, 2023

Unrestricted Amount  $8,374,705

Seminary Education  $2,922,185

Priest Retirement  $2,421,796

Immigration Legal Services  $1,256,731

Cathedral of St. Raphael Church & Campus Repairs  $2,443,894

Total Amount Donated to ArchdioceseOne       $17,419,311*

*financials as of December 31, 2023

Below are the individual sums that were raised
$

In addition to the pledged and received funds total shown above for ArchdioceseOne as of 12/31/23, 
we also have non-pledged commitments to the beneficiaries of ArchdioceseOne. The total of 
non-pledged commitments to ArchdioceseOne equals $1,809,524 across the four beneficiaries.
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Pastor 	 Rev. John R. Flaherty	 fatherjack@allsaintscr.com	 Ext. 116
Deacon 	 Mike Klappholz	 deaconmike@allsaintscr.com	 Ext. 107
Deacon	 Ed Martin	 deaconed@allsaintscr.com	 Ext. 105
Business Manager 	 Tracy A. Huk	 businessmgr@allsaintscr.com	 Ext. 111
Bookkeeper 	 Jeremy Lutz	 bookkeeper@allsaintscr.com	 Ext. 108
Medical Emergencies & Funerals	 Rev. John R. Flaherty	 fatherjack@allsaintscr.com	 Ext. 116
Dir. of Music Ministries	 Matthew Burrier	 music@allsaintscr.com	 Ext. 106
Dir. of Adult Formation	 Bob Lillibridge	 adultformation@allsaintscr.com	Ext. 109
Dir. of Children’s Formation	 Stacy Cataldo	 catechesis@allsaintscr.com	 Ext. 114
Office Manager	 Dan Alpers	 officemgr@allsaintscr.com	 Ext. 100 
IT Director	 Ethan Weiland	 it@allsaintscr.com	 Ext. 104
Scrip Coordinator	 Lori Jiacinto	 scrip@allsaintscr.com	 (319) 363-4110

School Principal 	 Kelly Starr	 kstarr@allsaints-crschool.org	 Ext. 234
School Office Manager 	 Elaine Collins 	 ecollins@allsaints-crschool.org	 Ext. 233
Early Childhood Director 	 Kelly Starr	 kstarr@allsaints-crschool.org	 Ext. 234
Regis Middle School Principal	 Zach Zeckser	 zach.zeckser@crxcs.org	 (319) 363-1968
Xavier High School Principal	 Lynn Holverson	 lholverson@xaviersaints.org	 (319) 294-6635

Parish Office (319) 363-6130, Mon.-Fri., 8:00 am - 4:00 pm

Parish School (319) 363-4110
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Sacrament of Reconciliation: Saturdays at 3 p.m.
Sacrament of Baptism: Baptism preparation class is required for parents. Contact Deacon Ed Martin 
(DeaconEd@allsaintscr.com or 319-364-7524) to schedule a class and date for the baptism (some date 
restrictions may apply).
Sacrament of Matrimony: Couples are to make arrangements at least six months before the intended 
date of the wedding in order to fulfill the necessary requirements. Please contact Deacon Mike Klappholz 
(DeaconMike@allsaintscr.com) to begin the process.
Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults (RCIA): Classes are scheduled for Monday evenings 
beginning in the Fall. Contact Bob Lillibridge, Director of Formation, for more information  
(adultformation@allsaintscr.com).
Confirmation: High school sophomores meet bi-weekly on Sunday evenings from 5:00 PM to 
6:00 PM, September through February to prepare. Contact Isabelle Werner for more information  
(youthministry@allsaintscr.com).
First Reconciliation & Eucharist: Second graders combine home study and retreats to 
prepare for these sacraments. Contact Stacy Cataldo, Director of Catechesis, for more information  
(catechesis@allsaintscr.com).
Anointing of the Sick: Please contact the office at 319-363-6130, ext. 100 to schedule anointings.

Newcomer Registration: Call the Parish Office at 363-6130, ext. 100, or register on line at  
http://www.allsaintscr.com.
Bulletin Deadline: Items must be submitted electronically to the parish office by Noon on the preceding 
Monday to: bulletin@allsaintscr.com.

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament: Thursdays, 8:30 AM to 9:30 AM in the Church. 
All Saints Prayer Group: Tuesdays at 3:00 PM in the church lower level.
Prayer Tree: Available to anyone who would like us to pray for their intentions. Please call Darlene 
Fandel at 319-560-4844.
Women’s Prayer Group: Tuesday mornings after 8:00 AM Mass.
M.O.M.S Rosary: 7:30 PM 1st Monday of the month, Queen of All Saints Chapel.
Prolife Rosary: Fridays after 8:00 am Mass.
Parish Website: You may both submit and view prayer intentions any time at:
https://allsaintscr.churchcenter.com/people/forms/413117.

Sacrament Information

Miscellaneous Information

Opportunities for Prayer


